
Speculation that expatriate 
Sri Lankans’ remittances to 

Sri Lanka will be forcibly converted 
into Sri Lankan Rupees is 

completely unfounded

NO CHANGE

EXPATRIATE SRI LANKANS ARE FREE TO 
HOLD SUCH REMITTANCES IN FOREIGN 
CURRENCY  FORM OR CONVERT SUCH 

REMITTANCES INTO SRI LANKAN RUPEES 
AT THEIR DISCRETION. THEY WILL 

CONTINUE TO ENJOY THE CURRENT PRIVILEGES 
WITHOUT ANY CHANGE WHATSOEVER. 


